[5 Outlook

RE: Te Papa letter

From Nadine Walker <Nadine.Walker@wcc.govt.nz>
Date Mon 18/12/2023 12:46 PM
To Tamatha Paul <Tamatha.Paul@parliament.govt.nz>

Hi Tam

Just checking this off with Tory now but before | do, do you know if it is local iwi who are also in support
of the text remaining?

N

From: Tamatha Paul <Tamatha.Paul@parliament.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 10:54 AM

To: Nadine Walker <Nadine.Walker@wcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Te Papa letter

Importance: High

Hi Nade,

Here’s a starter for 10

There’s a big letter coming out tomorrow night signed by Maori leaders and artists urging Te Papa to leave the
exhibition as is currently. Would be good to get something out before then. There is no more important time in
our history to stand up for Te Tiriti than this time when it is so heavily under attack. Think it will be very powerful
for Welly’s wahine Maori to go bold on this.

Give me a call if you need,

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1T_ipdSHceB_yqTjAOgXzkgriEneKEKyr9IHEv-pc)PQ/edit?usp=sharing

Tamatha Paul

Wellington Central MP

Green Party Spokesperson for:

Housing, Youth, Police, Courts, Corrections, Wellington Issues, Assoc. Justice (Youth Justice)



